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Wednesday 17th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Headlice and nits 
 

Headlice and nits continue to be a reoccurring problem at the moment.  This can be very 
frustrating and difficult for families. 
 
We urge all parents to carryout weekly checks, follow the NHS guidelines for treatment (see link 
below) and where cases of headlice treatment are unsuccessful, seek the advice of a pharmacist 
who can advise on any further treatment that may be necessary. 
 
Link to NHS guidelines: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 
If your child has headlice, they should continue to come to school and treatment should start 
promptly. 
 
I thank you in advance for your support and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

